
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'joshsc1@gmail.com' <joshsc1@gmail.com>

Date: 6/21/2017 3:59:29 PM
Subject: Lt. Gov. Confirmation

Hi Josh,
 
It was great speaking with you earlier. We are confirmed for Monday at 5:15pm et to discuss defunding Planned 
Parenthood.
 
Thanks!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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